Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe
5TH GRADE DISCIPLINE PLAN

Dear Parent(s),

Positive Behavior Intervention and Support (PBIS) is a program designed to prevent and respond to classroom and school discipline issues.  PBIS will support staff in their teaching and promotion of appropriate behavior in all students.  By reducing behavioral issues, PBIS helps to create and maintain safe learning environments, where teachers can teach and students can learn.  As parents of our students, you will play a vital role on our team to insure student academic and behavioral success. 

In conjunction with PBIS, students will be earning Pride Paws for positive behavior.  Students have the opportunity to earn multiple paws throughout the day.  The paws will be used for weekly and monthly incentives.  In addition to individual incentives, classrooms can earn incentives.

RULES… RULES… RULES… RULES… RULES

BE RESPECTFUL



BE RESPONSIBLE


BE SAFE

Listen when others are speaking
Complete all classwork/homework
Keep hands, feet, and objects
Show respect for school, people,  
Come to class prepared to learn
  to yourself
and personal property 


Follow directions


Work and play in a safe manner
Use kind words








Walk with purpose
Work quietly and do not disturb others
Disciplinary Infractions:   

· Disciplinary infractions fall under 3 categories: Minor, Major, & Critical as defined in our Parent/Student Handbook

· If a student chooses to not be respectful, responsible, or safe as identified above, there will be disciplinary options/consequences.  The assignment of discipline will be determined based on consideration of the infraction. The options listed below are not in any specific order:

· Student fills out a “Lion Reflection Log”



· An “Office Discipline Referral” (ODR) will be completed

· Removal from class and/or activity 
· Detention • Community Service 
· Counselor / Social Worker Contact 
· Parent/Teacher/Student Conference 
· Student Contact 
· Social Probation 
· Suspension 
· Referral to the Principal
· Referral to the Social Worker / Counselor 
· Police involvement 
· Student/Principal Conference

· Community Service 
· Expulsion

Please feel free to call/email at any time at 687-4763 if you have any question or concerns.  More information will be coming home regarding incentives within the classroom soon.
Mrs. Booth (ext. 5334)


Mr. Hall (ext. 5335)


Mrs. Henson (ext. 5336) 

vbooth@d142.org 


mhall@d142.org


chenson@d142.org
______________________________________________________________________________________

5th Grade Discipline Plan:  After reading and discussing these rules with your child, please sign and return this bottom section.

____________________________________


________________________________

Parent signature/Date






Student signature
